
CHANNEL DISPLACEMENTS EXHIBIT 

LICENSE RENEWAL 

This translator station is one of thirteen licensed to Pitkin County that was displaced by the broadcast 
spectrum auction (all of which are listed below).  A displacement application was filed and approved and 
subsequent construction/transition to the new channel/frequency has been completed.   A new License 
to Cover application has been filed for this and all other displaced translators to complete the process. 

The License Management System still lists the Call Sign for this translator facility as its pre-displacement 
version, and the License to Cover application for this and the other displaced channels are still listed as 
“Pending”. Therefore, this attachment is intended to affirm that: a) Pitkin County has successfully 
transitioned all displaced channels to their new frequency as described in the Construction Permits, b) 
that applications for License to Cover have been submitted for all of the displaced channels to formally 
finalize the displacement process, and c) Pitkin County wishes to renew these translator licenses (which 
are presumed to also expire on April 1, 2022) to continue operating these broadcasts on their new 
displacement channels/frequencies under the new Call Signs.  The displaced translators include: 

OLD CALL SIGN  DISPLACED CHANNEL    LICENSED CHANNEL NEW CALL SIGN 

K38LD   38      32   K32OK 

K40IO   40      24   K24NZ 

K41LA   41      22   K22OI 

K43NL   43      33   K33QL 

K44GQ   44      25   K25QI 

K44JQ   44      21   K21OV 

K45HL   45      32   K24OL 

K45MB   45      35   K35PE 

K46KI   46      14   K14SZ 

K48LO   48      27   K27OV 

K48LW   48      16   K16NS 

K49MB   49      17   K17OK 

K50IN   50      26   K26PG 

Thank you, 

Pitkin County Translator Department 

(970) 920-5395 

translator@pitkincounty.com 


